

SECOND GRADE NEWSLETTER

From Mrs. Shaver's Classroom

For the week of: May 29- June 2, 2023

Respect others and they will respect you!





This week we will be doing a few fun days like a popcorn/movie day, pen pal day, ice cream day, and track and field. We will do different activities for each of these days.

The students are finishing their animal research papers and will present them to the class. Make sure you ask your child about the animal they researched.



Pen Pals and Book Buddies



On Wednesday, we will be writing our last thank you note to our Book Buddies. It has been such a great program to have the students receive two free books every month!! I hope they have appreciated it!

We also have been writing back and forth with another second grade class at Main Street. They will be coming to our school on Wednesday to meet our class. It will be a fun experience!





Monday- NO SCHOOL **Tuesday-ART** Wednesday- ART/CAREERS Thursday- ART Friday- ART





Friday will be our track and field day. We will be outside the majority of the day, please make sure your child is dressed for the weather and you put sunscreen on them. Please make sure your child is wearing sneakers and their shining star shirt. They should also bring their water bottle. This should be a very fun day!





This week we will be working on the following concepts:

We have been working on graphing using a bar graph, line plot, and pictograph. We will have a test on Thursday



Just Note



- Don't forget your child can get some new books using the free library.
- © There is no school on Monday! Happy Memorial Day!
- ⊙ On Thursday, we will walk to Corky's to get free ice cream! Thank you to an anonymous donor for providing this opportunity for our entire school!





Here is a helpful and fun website that you and your child can visit to continue learning.

https://www.education.com/games/second-grade/



- Read nightly
- Practice math facts